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April 30, 1971

Mr. Johnny Johnson

Director of Model Cities

Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Johnny:

In order that this office is fully informed of Model Cities papers
to go before the Board of Aldermen, please see that they are
discussed with me prior to their submission to a committee or
the full Board.

Sincerely,

Dan E. Sweat, Jr.
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